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Dear Parents, 
 
Swimming for the Griffins Class in the Autumn Term 2023. 
 
Swimming will commence on Thursday 2nd November for the children in Griffins Class at the 
Brean Splash swimming pool and there will be 7 sessions this term.  
 
They will need a 1 piece swimming costume (no bikinis) or swimming shorts, goggles, towel and 
something to tie up their hair if required. 
 
We are fortunate that the government’s Sport Premium Grant given to schools to help promote 
healthy activities for children is continuing this year. This will therefore enable the school to 
cover costs for swimming lessons and transport.  Please can you return the slip below to 
acknowledge you are happy for your child to take part in the swimming provision. 
 
Timetable as follows:        

Griffins class 
 
AutumnTerm 

Thursday 11.30-12.00pm  
 
Nov 2nd,  9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th,     

Dec 7th, 14th 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
School Office 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I am happy for my child to take part in the swimming provision at Brean Splash swimming pool 
during the Autumn term 2023. 
 
 
Childs name:……………………………………. 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………. 
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                                          Safeguarding is everyone’s 
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